
Main library 
11 South Broad Street,  
(908-354-6060) 

 Monday - Thursday: 9:00 AM-9:00 PM 

Friday: 10:00 AM - 7:00 PM 
 Saturday: 9:00 AM- 5 :00 PM 

Elmora Branch 
740 W. Grand St.  
(908- 353-4820) 

 Monday, Wednesday: 9:00 AM-9:00 PM 

 Tuesday, Thursday: 9:00AM - 5:00PM 
Friday: 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
Saturday: 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

 Sunday 12:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

LaCorte Branch 

 418-424 Palmer St.  
(908-469-1866) 

Monday, Wednesday, 9:00AM - 5:00PM 
Tuesday, Thursday, : 12:00 AM - 8PM 

Friday: 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM  
Saturday: 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

 

 

 

E-Port Branch 

 102-110 3rd ST  
(3rd ST & E Jersey Ave.)  

(908-289-9032) 
 Monday, Wednesday: 12:00 - 8:00 PM  

 Tuesday, Thursday: 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

 Friday: 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
Saturday: 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
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THANK YOU TO OUR AARP PARTNERS! 
 
Each year, from February through mid-April, AARP volunteers visit the Library to provide tax prep 
assistance to our residents.  This year 

347 tax returns were electronically filed and accepted. 
35 questions were answered for clients who did not have to file a tax return. 
329 appointments were scheduled, though unfortunately there were some no shows.  
132 walk ins were serviced 

Did you knowé 
Your EPL card gives you full access to 30 LMxAC libraries, including Middlesex County  
Community College Library 
LMxAC is a 30-member consortium, stretching from Roselle Park to Kenilworth, South Brunswick to 

East Brunswick, Long Branch to Red Bank 
Our LMxAC membership makes it easy to place a hold on over 3 million circulating items in the 

consortium catalog 
MURAL libraries also recognize the EPL card and current participating libraries include Summit, 

Westfield, Union Twp and, now, Woodbridge 
Take advantage of all your Library card has to offer! 

Whatõs happening in the yard next to the 

Elmora Branch? 

Lots!  This property is actually owned by 

the Elizabeth Public Library and under an 

agreement with Groundwork Elizabeth 

the site has been turned in a 50-bed 

community garden, complete with an Ag 

Lab! 

All individual plots have been assigned, but  
gardeners can still participate in communal plots.   
Contact Adrienne@groundworkElizabeth.org  for more 
information.  You can also volunteer for the Library 
Garden behind the Elmora parking lot by contacting 
trobinson@elizpl.org or rbarbanell@elizpl.org 

http://Elizabeth.org
mailto:trobinson@elizpl.org
mailto:rbarbanell@elizpl.org

